City Of Green Isle

--NOTICE--

As many of you may have heard, we are experiencing some
water line freezing to the homes. In an effort to prevent this
from happening at your residence you may want to have a
continuous flow of water to your home by opening a faucet
and allow it to run continuously. A stream the size of a pencil
seems to be the most common that is recommended.

The city will adjust the next utility bill accordingly. For
example, we may look at the useage that was used at this
time a year ago and bill based on that information. Or we may
look at the past two bills and average that. Whichever route is
chosen, we will try to be fair. The main thing is to eliminate
the freezing if possible.

If you decide to go this route, | ask that you please contact me
and let me know so that | know that you are a resident that
must be looked at on the next billing.

City phone---507-326-3901
Email—greenislecityhall@frontier.com

Thank You
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Bert Panning, City Clerk



